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Parent and Student Information:  

Please read the follow information and guidelines carefully… 

 

 Our goal is to have a safe and fun celebration! 

 Participation in this celebration is a privilege; administrators can exclude students for 

poor citizenship during the school year.  

 School rules apply for the boat cruise.  

 Dress is casual and school dress code is in effect.  Students should wear comfortable 

shoes with low heels.  Depending on the weather, you may wish to bring a sweater or 

coat.   

 No backpacks or large purses should be brought.  There is no place to store items on 

the boat.  Students will have to carry anything they bring all night. 

 Please keep track of sweaters, coats, cameras, etc. during the evening.  Have a friend 

watch your belongings, if necessary.   

 All students must be at Inglewood no later than 5 pm the night of the cruise.  Buses will 

leave at 5:30 P.M.  Students will meet in the gym to get ready at 4:30 P.M. 

 Students will receive their bus assignment on Thursday before the event. 

 All students must ride their assigned bus to and from the boat cruise. 

 Photos will be taken on the boat and available for purchase at lunches the week following 

the cruise for $6.00 per photo. 

 Food and drinks will be supplied for students during the cruise as part of the package.  

Students will not need to bring any money with them.   

 Parents, please pick up your student at Inglewood following the event.  Buses should 

arrive back at school about 10:30 pm.   

 Ticket payment ($45) and permission slips should be turned in to Attendance Office.  

Please make checks out to Inglewood Junior High.  Deadline is May 13, 2011.   

 This is a celebration trip for all our 9
th

 graders and we would like them all to join us. If 

you need assistance with the ticket payment please contact Karen Rasler at 936-2360. 

 Let’s have a fun trip! 


